

Wisconsin State Curling Association

PRESIDENT

Rich Lepping 1634 Sherman Ave Madison, WI 53704 Home: (608) 663-2473 Cell: (608) 235-1707 e-mail: richl@borderpatrolwi.com

VICE PRESIDENT

Jim O'Neill 2316 N Rankin St Appleton, WI 54911 920-858-3823

e-mail: appletonjim@yahoo.com

VICE PRES - PLAYDOWNS

Aaron Richards
39 W Madison Ave
Milton, WI 53563
Cell: (608) 290-1993
e-mail: skelecurl@gmail.com

SECRETARY

Vietta Kampen N129 8th Rd Portage, WI 53901 Home: 608-587-2320 Cell: 608-697-6510 e-mail: vkkampen@gmail.com

TREASURER

Greg Dunlop 8124 Chestnut St Wauwatosa, WI 53213 Home: (414) 778-0341 Cell: (414) 708-5683 e-mail: gdunlop1@hotmail.com

PAST PRESIDENT

Michael Dry 1810 Autumn Dr Racine, WI 53402 Home: (262) 634-7331 Cell: (262) 880-7142 e-mail: keen-ice@wi.rr.com

USCA DIRECTORS (2)

Rich Lepping See PRESIDENT above

Mark Swandby 5217 Milward Dr. Madison, WI 53711 Home: (608) 274-6558 Cell: (608) 698-1647 swandby@engr.wisc.edu

WEBSITE

www.wi-curling.org

Wisconsin State Curling Association Executive Committee

Minutes of Executive Committee Dates: March 17 and 31, 2016

Place: Conference Calls

Executive Committee Discussions on the Slate of Officers and USCA

Director from Wisconsin. 6:00pm on 3/17 and 6:30 on 3/31

Members Present: 3/17 Rich Lepping, Aaron Richards, Vietta Kampen, and David Carlson; 3/31 Rich Lepping, Jim O'Neill, Aaron Richards, Vietta Kampen, Greg Dunlap, and David Carlson

Discussion centered around the slate of candidates for the upcoming Spring Board Meeting and the USCA director position.

There were several possible names for the VP position and the USCA director so the committee had two conference calls to come to a consensus.

The state of officers was unanimously approved. If any other directors are interested in running for a position, nominations will be accepted from the floor at the state meeting.

The slate will be:
Aaron Richards - Pres
Sam Johnson - VP
Vietta Kampen - Secretary
Greg Dunlop - Treasurer
Mark Olson - VP Championships

The USCA Wisconsin's Director position will also be opening up. The executive committee is recommending Mark Hartman for this position.

Call ended at 6:22 PM on 3/17 and at 7:12 on 3/31.